
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

re: CONFIDENTIALITY request for FCC ID: ***MTXUS04A
***MTXUS03A
***MRXUS03A

Dear Sir/Madam,

Autec S.r.l. hereby requests that the (  item(s): schematics, parts list, or
particular photos of internal circuitry  )  be held as confidential items per FCC
Rule Section 0.459.  This request is based on the fact that there is proprietary
operational and configuration information contained in the specified item(s).
Release of these items to the general public, and thus our competition, would be
detrimental to our competitive edge.

Sincerely,

Dated: 13/09/99

Autec S.r.l.
Technical  Director - Antonio Silvestri


